
Holy Cross Primary Catholic 
Voluntary Academy

OPEN MORNINGS

Wednesday 5th July 2023

10am - 12pm / 1.15pm - 3pm

Thursday 6th July 2023

10am - 12pm / 1.15pm - 3pm

Come and see why our school is a 
fantastic choice for your family
Find out more: www. holycrossschoolhucknall.com



Why visit Holy Cross Nursery?
During our open morning, you can talk with our teachers about our 
high-quality teaching and find out why our school is a fantastic choice 
for your family.

We welcome children from all cultural, religious and non-religious 
backgrounds whose families support our Catholic ethos and want 
their children to experience the caring environment of the school.

You’ll also find out about:

•	 our full and part-time free, funded places
•	 our wraparound care
•	 our Forest School
•	 our new nursery building

For more information, enquire at reception or 
email: office@holycrossnotts.sch.uk 
tel: 0115 9534577 
Leen Mills Lane, Hucknall, Nottingham, NG15 8BZ

Our new EYFS building

Introducing the newest addition to our 
school, a brand new nursery building!

With its vibrant 
spaces, dedicated 
staff, and engaging 
curriculum, our 
school now proudly 
welcomes children 
into the world of 
education right from 
the very start.


